
CONSUMER 
FEEDBACK 
OFFICE HOURS
Third Wednesday of the Month

LOCATION: 15 Blandin Ave. in Framingham

Beginning September 19, 2018 from 6-7 PM 

For more info: Call: (508) 935-2222 or Email: info@mwrta.com 

2018 Meetings: 
September 19th 

October 17th 
November 21st 
December 19th



 
Consumer Feedback Office Hour Sessions 

 
The MWRTA will begin holding consumer feedback office hour sessions at

the maintenance and operations Blandin Hub, located at 15 Blandin
Avenue, Framingham, MA beginning Wednesday, September 19, 2018. 

 
The sessions are open to the public and will be held on the third

Wednesday of each month from 6:00pm – 7:00pm, except on holiday's and
during inclement weather. Any session cancellations will be posted on the
MWRTA website at www.mwrta.com. The 2018 consumer feedback office
hour sessions will be held on September 19th, October 17th, November

21st, and December 19th. 
 

Consumers of Fixed Route and Paratransit service will be able to ask
questions, give comments and address any concerns to MWRTA

management, related to the service provided by the MWRTA. All addressed
concerns will be posted on our website after the session is completed. 

 
Signage will direct visitors to the entrance of the building where the office

hour sessions will be held.  
 

For additional information about the MWRTA's Consumer Feedback Office
Hours please email info@mwrta.com or call 508-935-2222. 


